

Long Beach Central Area Association P.O. Box 6502 - Long Beach, CA 90806 - (562) 591-0020

July 29, 2004

City of Long Beach Honorable Mayor City Council Members Subject: Homeless Shelter

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Long Beach Central Area Association maintains a seat on the Central Project Area Committee and we strongly support the proposed Homeless Shelter at 1368 Oregon Ave. The need is overwhelming, the location is good, and the provider has an excellent reputation.

Please accept the recommendation of City Planning and approve the proposed Homeless Shelter.

Appreciably,

John Malveaux

President